
Increasing tax burden in the middle of an inflationary market is the worst idea ever!
This tax bill adds insult to injury.  Our state government has wrecked the Oregon economy, responsible for shutting down a record 
number of businesses and causing substantial debt for the businesses that could stay open somehow.  We now can clearly see the 
science on this issue, telling us that forcing businesses to close, did not save anyone, but rather caused mental, emotional, and 
financial harm to countless Oregonians.  Suicides, depression, domestic abuse, and substance abuse are at all time highs as a 
result of the reckless response of Emperor Brown.
Increasing expenses/taxes is the worst idea at the worst time!


